Philip Bensted

From:

Amanda Berry

Sent:

12 July 2016 11:04

To:

@stonegatepubs.com'

Cc:

Philip Bensted, @kent.pnn.police.uk TEN application 7th August

Subject:

Dear Mr Moore

Environmental Protection has been consulted on the proposed TEN application for alcohol, regulated entertainment and late night refreshment between 02:00 and 04:00hrs.

Following a recent complaint about music and patron noise, current public nuisance concerns in the area and noise transmission to residential properties nearby which have previously been subject to a noise abatement notice – we will be recommending refusal.

Kind regards

Amanda Berry

Environmental Health Officer

Environmental Health | Thanet District Council Offices | Cecil Street | Margate | Kent | CT9 1XZ



If you are interested in air quality please visit www.kentair.org for up to date information on latest pollution levels across the county.